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Thu, Jan 16th  PAC Meeting 6:30-7:30pm Tue, Jan 28th  Div. 20 Field trip – Art Gallery 
Fri, Jan 17th  Chip Sales Thu, Jan 30th  Gr. 7 Parent Info Night - Re:Camp 
Mon, Jan 20th  Gr. 5’s to  Mt. Seymour Fri, Jan 31st  Chip Sales 
Fri, Jan 24th  Jump Rope for Heart Assembly Mon, Feb 3rd  Gr. 7 Parent Info Meeting at 
   Sullivan Hts Re: High School 6:00pm 

 

SNOW/WEATHER UPDATES 
Weather conditions over the next week 
appear to be cold, wet and snowy. Make 

sure that you are prioritizing your safety 
if you are out and about and/or driving in 

icy conditions. Check  Supt. Jordan 
Tinney’s Twitter, TV news and CKNW980 

if the weather is severe and Mother 
Nature decides it is time to snow heavily 

for updates on school closures. Fingers 
crossed for no more snow! 

Reminders to students also that 

snowballs are a total no-go! This also 

goes for before and after school on school 
grounds. This would also be a good time 

to remind students of coming to school 
dressed for the snow. Toques, boots, 

gloves and a warm jacket 

are a must! Student's 
need fresh air and will be 

outside in all different 

types of weather. Please 
make sure hey can play in 

comfort by providing the 

proper clothing. 
 

NHL's Most Valuable Teacher  

Ms. Maikawa  needs your votes!  

Thank you so much to those who have 

already voted. Just a reminder that you 

can vote once a day until January 31! 
Here is the link: http://nhl.com/mvt 

 

PAC Meeting 
TONIGHT AT 6:30 in the Library! All are 
invited, hope to see you there.  

 
Sports 
Basketball is in full swing for the upper 
intermediate students. Gr 6/7 boys and 

girls who are playing have games on 
Wednesday and Thursday after school. 

Our first games start the week of Jan. 

20.  
 
Boys play Wednesday and girls play 

Thursday.  
 

Boys practice Tuesday, Wednesday and 

Friday at 2:30  
 

Girls practice Tuesday at 3:30 in the gym 

and Thursday mornings at 7:50. 

 
BE KIND PINK SHIRTS for FEBRUARY 

MONTH OF KINDNESS 

Pink shirt day is fast approaching. Get 
your BE KIND shirts before the deadline. 

Order forms were sent home or you can 

see everything online on the school 
website. 

Ordering ends Monday January 20. 

To order go to: 
www.surreyschools.ca/schools/goldstonepark 

 

GOLDSTONE PARK ELEMENTARY 

6287 146 Street 604-595-2767 (Phone) 

Surrey, B.C. 604-595-2769 (Fax) 

V3S 3A3 goldstonepark@surreyschools.ca 

 www.surreyschools.ca/schools/goldstonepark 
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